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April 18, 2018

Letter of Invitation

Dear Colleagues of AIChE,

We feel so honored to announce that the Korean Institute of Chemical Engineers
(KIChE) hosts the 2018 KIChE Spring General Meeting scheduled on April 25-27
in Changwon, Korea.

The Meeting will be held under the theme of “Chemical Engineering for Clean
Energy and Environment”. More than 2,000 attendees are expected to participate
in the academic program including 17 special symposium sessions.

The meeting committee cordially invite and welcome our international colleagues to
join us as delegate. We believe that your expertise and experience in the field of
chemical engineering will be an excellent contribution to this event.

Attached please find the brochure for the detailed information on the meeting. Also
you can access the meeting website directly at
https:/ /www.kiche.or.kr/subO5_eng/subO1.php.

Please forward this invitation to your colleagues who might be interested in

attending the Meeting.

With warm regards,

iy B2—

Woo-Sik Kim
President
The Korea Institute of Chemical Engineers



